
MUNICIPAL COVID-19 PROTOCOL 

School Crossing Guards 
With students returning to school on September 8, 2020, the Municipality has 
established some COVID-19 safety protocols for our Crossing Guards. These new 
rules are in place to keep the Crossing Guards, children and their families safe. 

Masks 
Masks are encouraged even outdoors when physical 
distancing cannot be achieved. Non-medical masks 
will be supplied to Crossing Guards. 

Gloves 
Disposable gloves will be supplied to Crossing 
Guards in contact with high-touch surfaces such 
as pedestrian call buttons. 

Ke

ep Your Distance 

2 metres 

Signs 
Signs will be installed on the ground at every crossing 
to ensure physical distancing. Children will be 
reminded to distance and follow all signs. 

Screening 
Crossing Guards are asked to self-screen before 
going to work for any COVID-19 symptoms following 
the local Health Unit checklist. Any person displaying 
symptoms of COVID-19 will remain home and follow 
all Public Health protocols. 

www.clarington.net/COVID-19 

  


